
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
 

We have been ‘perfecting’ our 
Christmas performance. The 

children have been working really 
hard and it’s coming together 
brilliantly. We look forward to 

performing it on Tuesday and look 
forward to seeing you there! 

 

  

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
13th December 2019 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
17th Dec – KS1 Christmas Production (2pm 
and 6pm) 
19th Dec – Whole School Panto 
20th Dec – Break Up 2pm 
7th Jan – Back to school 8:55am- please 
ensure your child is in the playground 
before the bell rings, thank you. 
 
 

       

 

Happy Christmas 
 

We have had a great 
Autumn Term and the 

children have worked very 
hard. I hope you all have a 
very restful and fun family 
Christmas. We look forward 

to seeing you in 2020.   


